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Students, teachers and community at Eltham Primary School will pilot the Noahʼs Ark-
Global Sanctuary preservation program.

In conjunction with Bumblebee Factory and Global Shipment, the school will work with 
zoo-keepers and associated organisations, in converting the shipping container into an 
educational facility for donation to an Indian Tiger Conservation Park.

Eltham Primary Schoolʼs contribution will demonstrate and promote international 
involvement  in preserving animal sanctuaries around the world. Visitors to the park will 
have the opportunity to learn of the collaborative efforts involving the international 
community - in this case, Eltham Primary School.

The container will be at Collingwood Childrenʼs Farm from the 26th June 2009 until the 
end of September and is likely to be visited by thousands of children from schools in 
Metropolitan Melbourne.


